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Monday 17th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

RE: Feedback from RSE (Relationships & Sex Education) Consultation.  

Thank you to the parents who responded to our RSE consultation. Unfortunately, we did not have a high 

response rate from parents/carers and only received 12 feedback responses in total. I am hopeful that this 

means that the parents who did not respond are happy with the changes that are being made within 

school to PSHE incorporating RSE (Relationships & Sex Education). Attached is an overview of the 

responses that were received from the 12 parents that completed the survey.  

During the summer 2nd half term, we will be starting to teach the RSE units. These will be taught under the 

theme of ‘Growing and Changing’ across the school from F2- Year 6.  We have attached an overview of the 

coverage for these units to make parents aware of what will be covered in each year group. This also 

highlights the vocabulary that will be used with the children so that all parents are aware of this. It is 

important that children feel that they can discuss what has been covered in school with their parents and 

we will be encouraging children to do this.  

Parents only have the right to withdraw their child from the Year 6 lesson based on ‘making babies’. We 

will inform all parents when this lesson is being taught and parents can then withdraw their child if they 

wish to.  

Our final version of our RSE policy will be ratified at our next full governing board meeting and will be sent 

to parents following this meeting.  

If you have any further questions regarding the RSE coverage, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

class teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs McAleny 


